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The Recovery Accountability and Transparency Board was created by the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act of 2009 to oversee the expenditure of 
Recovery funds and bring transparency and accountability to the process.  The Board consists of a Chair, Kathleen Tighe, and 12 federal Inspectors General.  
The Board runs the Recovery.gov website that provides information on the Recovery initiatives, as well as information on the Board’s oversight activities, and 
spearheads an accountability effort that involves federal investigators, auditors and enforcement offi cials. 
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ARRA Recipient Reporting to End on February 1, 2014
WASHINGTON – The enactment of the Federal Government’s Fiscal Year 2014 Omnibus Spending 
bill brings an end to the “1512” Recipient Reporting requirements of the American Reinvestment and 
Recovery Act (ARRA).  Section 627 of the Omnibus repeals the reporting as of February 1, 2014.  

Recipients and agencies are currently fi nalizing recipient reports for Quarter 4, 2013. Data from these 
reports will be posted on Recovery.gov by the Recovery Accountability and Transparency Board 
(Recovery Board) on January 30th.  

The Recovery Board is working in collaboration with the Offi ce of Management and Budget to develop 
a process for recipients and agencies to review reports and make fi nal corrections where needed.  
Details about this process will be disseminated as soon as possible to states and all recipients.


